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The Parish Council is looking to review how they communicate with their local community.

At the moment we use the parish website, noticeboards and the Parish Church Magazine which has limited distribution.

Would you be interested in receiving updates via e mail?

Let us know what you think by contacting the clerk on colgateclerk@hotmail.co.uk
 or call 01293 883944
Want to know what’s going on?








